From: Lynne Heskett

Sent: Thursday, 24 November 2011 6:24 AM

To: Patrick Bright **Cc:** Paul Wilcox

Subject: RE: Settlement is approaching

Dear Patrick

Thank you for the email regarding final preparations for the purchase of my new home. I will take time to write a testimonial in due course.

Your companies assistance has most certainly added a huge amount of value to both the successs of the purchase of my new home and generally an almost stress free settlement process. I have REALLY appreciated Paul's assistance through this process.

I will make sure I pass on my praises to friends and family who might be about to embark on this exciting process.

Kind Regards

Lynne Heskett